Mulbarton Community Choir (MCC) Report Annual Parish Meeting June 2023
This last year has been very active, with our musical Directors, Lin Goram and Nicky Childerhouse along with the MCC committee, organising numerous events for the Mulbarton community.
In early June, the MCC sang in Mulberry Park at the Mulbarton village Festival, for the Queen’s platinum jubilee, entertaining hundreds present during the allotted time.
An MCC summer concert was in held in June 2022 at the village hall, raising funds for the RNLI and the MCC - an outstanding success, enjoyed by everyone who attended.
In October, the choir sang in Norwich cathedral for their Doorway of Hope service.
Last Winter, MCC organised a concert held in the village hall and invited a gospel choir to join the programme.
It was wonderful for the choir to sing again at both of the church carol services in December 2022 after missing the two previous years due to the pandemic.
This year’s summer concert is fast approaching and the choir plan to run another quiz in the village hall in September raising funds for MCC.
In October, once again, the MCC have been invited to sing in Norwich Anglican cathedral for the “Doorway of Hope” service.
A Ceilidh dance is planned for November providing an opportunity for Mulbarton community to get together.
In December, the MCC will be holding a Christmas concert in addition to performing at the village church Christmas carol service.

Chris Samson (MCC committee member)
